
Annual Premium Adjustment Notification 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring you are fully 

informed about your auto insurance policy, we would like to notify you of an upcoming 

adjustment to your annual premium. 

Your new premium amount effective from [Effective Date] will be [New Premium Amount], 

reflecting the annual evaluation of your policy and current market conditions. 

This adjustment is due to factors such as changes in risk factors, market trends, and any claims 

activity associated with your policy. We understand that each of our customers is unique, and our 

goal is to continue providing you with the most appropriate coverage. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your policy further, please don't hesitate to 

contact our customer service department at [Customer Service Phone Number] or via email at 

[Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for choosing us for your auto insurance needs. We appreciate your trust and look 

forward to serving you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


